
Dear Scouters, 

We are partnering with the American Red Cross to host a blood drive through the Pint-Size Hero program.  This program 
will introduce scouters to the components of blood and the importance of blood donation.  Your scout will have the 
opportunity to show leadership and help save lives by recruiting blood donors for our upcoming blood drive.  You can 
support your scout, our council and help save lives by donating blood, recruiting other donors or volunteering at the 
blood drive.   

 Each scout who recruits one presenting donor will receive an American Red Cross 
braided bracelet!* 

 Date:  Monday, November 8, 2021 

 Location:  Tidewater Council Service Center 
    1032 Heatherwood Drive, Virginia Beach, VA  23456 

 Hours:   1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 Two easy ways to schedule your appointment! 

 Visit redcrossblood.org and use sponsor code:  TidewaterBSA

 Make your appointment on the American Red Cross Blood Donor App. Visit the App Storesm or Google 
PlayTM store, or text BLOODAPP to 90999. 

nmoga149@yahoo.com.



 

Tidewater Boy Scouts of America 
Blood Drive 

 
Monday, November 8, 2021 ▪ 1 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

Conference Room A 
1032 Heatherwood Dr, Virginia Beach, VA 23455 

 

Please visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter sponsor code: TidewaterBSA  
to schedule an appointment. 

 
Streamline your donation experience and save up to 15 minutes by 

visiting RedCrossBlood.org/RapidPass to complete your 
pre-donation reading and health history questions on the day of 

your appointment. 
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